From: Kevin Westfall

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 4109 and Support the Compromise Amendments
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 7:50:08 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Oppose HB4109. Many farmers are using chlorpyrifos as part of a pest management program and there’s no
alternatives for this pesticide. Please follow the lead that Washington took and at least leave it as a tool for farmers.

Sincerely,

Kevin Westfall

94482 Sinatra Ln
Broadbent, OR 97414
kevinwestfall@netscape.net
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